
 

Congrats Keng Hai for receiving NTU’s YC Chang Book Prize 2022 
 
It seems Chua Keng Hai, who graduated from Nanyang Technological University (NTU), 

Singapore this year with a Bachelor of Science in Maritime Studies, was destined to join 

PIL.   

 

On 4 July 2022, he had started work as PIL’s Management Associate (MA) and was assigned 

to the Operations and Procurement Division. When he attended NTU’s Convocation 

Ceremony later, he was pleasantly surprised to receive the YC Chang Book Prize. 

 

Mr YC Chang was PIL’s founder. The YC Chang Book Prize was set up by NTU with a 

contribution by PIL in 2008, to recognise outstanding graduates of Maritime Studies. 

 

Keng Hai said, “It’s a pleasure to receive this award. I see it as a recognition of my learning 

journey in NTU Maritime Studies. This award is particularly meaningful given that I have 

decided to join PIL even before being nominated to receive this award. It was my strong 

interest in the maritime industry which really motivated me to learn more. Hence, joining PIL 

provides me with the perfect opportunity to learn more about the container shipping sector, 

which are my areas of interest and my preferred career path, through the lens of a Singapore 

shipping line.” 

 

PIL’s MA Programme enables fresh graduates who join PIL to be rotated and exposed to the 

various functions within PIL over a 2-year period.  

 

From all of us at PIL, congrats Keng Hai for your achievement! Wishing Keng Hai a long and 

fruitful career with PIL! 

 

For more information about PIL’s MA programme, please visit our website www.pilship.com. 

http://www.pilship.com/


 

 


